Congratulations

On Bank Holiday Monday, several St Faith’s pupils represented Shelford and Stapleford
Strikers in an U10 Cambridgeshire football tournament at Cambridge United’s stadium.
Over 20 teams took part and the boys played superbly, winning their group and then, in a
thrilling final, beating Isleham on penalties. Here is a picture of the winning team with St
Faith’s boys James, Ollie, Henry, Reuben and Harry and their coaches, Mr Rowland and Mr
Wilson. Well done to them all!
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